
LONG-TERM REPO OPERATIONS:  MARKET NOTICE 

The terms of the Bank’s Market Notice of 11 March 2008 will apply to the Bank’s 

scheduled long-term repo open market operations (OMOs) on 16 September and 

14 October 2008.  References in the Market Notice of 11 March to the long-term repo 

operations on 18 March and 15 April 2008 should be read as referring to the long-

term repo operations on 16 September and 14 October 2008 respectively. 
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